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GITGE appointed as Nodal Agency for Equatorial Guinea for the India-Africa Hackathon  

 

Embassy of India, Malabo is pleased to announce that India is organising an India-

Africa Hackathon with African countries in virtual format coinciding with the celebration of 

75 Years of India’s Independence. Recognizing the pioneer work done by GITGE in building 

Equatorial Guinea IT infrastructures and its ongoing effort to develop IT hub, it has been 

appointed as Nodal Agency for Equatorial Guinea for the India-Africa Hackathon. 

 

India-Africa Hekathon will offer a unique opportunity for participants from different 

countries to collaborate and develop IT based solutions. It would help them to develop 

advance engineering skills, and to build technology based startups. This will enable them to 

tackle current global challenges and in contributing to the economic independence of their 

nations. This will also create more jobs. 

 

GITGE as nodal agency will select students for the event and co-ordinate their 

participation. We request all the tech enthusiasts in Equatorial Guinea to contact GITGE to 

participate in the event. 
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